

Governor Bill Richardson Office of Governor State Capitol Room 400 Santa Fe, NM 87501 6/5/03

Dear Governor Richardson:

I am writing on behalf of Jane Davis and her exemplary and tireless work in your community. I have recently had the pleasure of working with Jane on an upcoming project. I am a filmmaker from Los Angeles and I look forward to being in your great state with my latest project entitled "The Gatekeeper." It will open in Santa Fe on June 20, 2003.

"The Gatekeeper" explores the underbelly of the U.S. - Mexico border and details the stories of hopeful migrants who come to this country in search of a better life. The film has been honored with ten national film festival awards and contains music donated by Mr.

Bruce Springsteen because of his own concerns with migrant issues

I have decided to join Ms. Davis and make Sunday, June 22, HOPE-HOWSE DAY in honor of peace and human dignity. I am donating proceeds of the box office on that day to HOPE-HOWSE so that Ms. Davis may continue her vital work. I invite you to attend a screening of the film on Sunday, June 22 knowing that your ticket purchase will in part go to further the pursuit of peace. I am attaching my personal statement about the film, "The Gatekeeper" in the hopes that you will further understand why I have chosen HOPE - HOWSE to be the beneficiary of this day. I know that peace and equality are themes that resonate with you personally and I hope you can support Jane's vision of making June 22 HOPE-HOWSE DAY. A day of peace and human dignity.

Best regards.

John Carlos Frev

web site: www.gatekeeperfilm.com